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5th December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Choir Club Winter Festival Trip 

 

Following the recent questionnaire, we have had enough positive 

responses to take Choir Club to join with ten other schools for the 

Transform Trust Winter Music Festival on Tuesday 20th December (during 

school time).  We will be singing seasonal songs with the other schools 

and Choir Club will be performing a song. 

The festival is at The Nottingham Emmanuel School and we will be 

travelling via public transport.  Our journey will include two bus rides with 

a short walk in between.  

Please send your child with a packed lunch and a drink on this day as we 

will be eating at the venue.  If your child is entitled to free school meals, 

this will be provided on the day. The children will need to wear school 

uniform and can bring a festive accessory to wear. 

The price of this trip will be £2 per child.  Please give permission for your 

child to attend via parent pay by Wednesday 6th December.  

If you have any questions about the trip please contact us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Chalmers and Mrs Hinton 
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